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CASNR honors six
longtime leaders at its
annual Distinguished
Alumni & Outstanding
‘Young Alumni Awards
Held at the McKenzie-
Merket Alumni Center,
the event recognizes
graduates who've
made significant
contributions







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

David Weindorf joins Texas Tech VPR’s Office as Research Faculty Fellow
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A CASNR research administrator and professor has been named a Research Faculty Fellow with the university's Office of the Vice President for Research, effective Mar. 1. David Weindorf will be working on special projects to expand the research enterprise of Texas Tech. His work will focus on bringing together colleges across campus and linking them with funding agencies both domestically and internationally. 

STUDENT PROFILE
Giving Back; AEC’s Hannah Dast named Agri-Techsan of the Month
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Hannah Dast, a junior agriculture communications major from Krum, has been named CASNR’s January Agri-Techsan of the Month. "Agri-Techsans has given me the chance to give back to the college that has done so much for me," she said. "I first heard about CASNR from an Agri-Techsan, so it's an honor that I get to do the same thing for someone else.” 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Ag Awareness Week speaker to focus on strength of American agriculture
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Matt Rush, a longtime leader with New Mexico Farm & Livestock Bureau and a talented motivational speaker, will deliver during a featured presentation at 6 p.m. on April 16 in the Matador Room of the Student Union Building. Hosted by CASNR’s Agricultural Awareness Week, the lecture will center on general agriculture, and the viability, value and visibility of agriculture in the region. 

CASNR Spring Break

Saturday, March 10 to 

Sunday, March 18, 2018

CASNR Honors Banquet

Thursday, Apr. 19, 2018

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May 19, 2018

        United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	CASNR’s Distinguished Alumni & Outstanding Young Alumni Awards are graduates who’ve made significant contributions to society, and whose accomplishments and careers have brought distinction to the college and to the professions associated with agriculture and natural resources. This year’s recipients are Christopher Hoffman of Clinton, Mississippi; Brent Pemberton of Tyler; James Ray of Canyon;  Lynn Scherler of Castle Pine, Colorado; Bobby Waddle of DeSoto; and Dale Woerner of Greely, Colorado. Ashlee Vinyard of Arlington, Virginia, received the Outstanding Young Alumni Award.  >> more
AAEC’s Maryam Almasifard tapped for prestigious United Nations internship
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A talented graduate student with the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics has been selected to serve as an intern this spring at the United Nations. Maryam Almasifard, a doctoral candidate from Iran, will shortly be going to New York City to work in the Capital Development Fund Division, where she will focus her efforts on financial/banking economic development-related issues.

NRM faculty, students bring home honors from TCTWS annual meeting
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Blake Grisham, an assistant professor with the Department of Natural Resources Management, received the "Educator of the Year Award" on Feb. 11 at the 54th Annual Meeting of The Texas Chapter of The Wildlife Society in Dallas. In other action, Clint Boal, a unit scientist with the Texas Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit at Texas Tech, received the TCTWS' "Outstanding Book of the Year Award." 

Behind the Cover; New issue of AEC's The Agriculturist magazine available
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The new issue of Texas Tech's Department of Agricultural Education and Communications award-winning magazine, The Agriculturist, is now off the press and online. The 62-page, student-led magazine's cover story is "The Long Walk: South Plains Farmers Advocate in Washington, D.C." by Emily Fouts. This year's editorial leadership team was directed by Editor Savanna Barksdale.

Agricultural Council: Sarah Moses named January 'Aggie of the Month'
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Sarah Moses, a senior natural resource management major from Pearsall, has been named CASNR’s January Aggie of the Month. "It was an honor to have been nominated for Aggie of the Month," Moses said. "Ag Council offers many different opportunities for all organizations to get involved.” From the minute Moses walked onto campus, everyone was genuinely welcoming, she said.

Commitment to Education; Mark Miller selected for national NAMI award
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Mark Miller, a Texas Tech professor of meat science and muscle biology, has been selected to receive the Harry L. Rudnick Educator's Award from the Washington, D.C.-based North American Meat Institute. The awards committee chose to honor Miller in recognition of his dedication to educating future industry leaders, as well as his commitment to education, research and service activities in the field of food science.

Texas Tech Meat Judging Team opens new season with victory in Fort Worth
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Bolstered by finishing either first or second in seven of eight categories, the Meat Judging Team cruised to victory last month over Big 12 Conference rival Kansas State University at the Southwestern Intercollegiate Meat Judging Contest in Fort Worth. Leading the way was sophomore Emma Mortensen from Brush, Colorado. She finished first overall in the individual standings with 1,039 points. 
In Press: CASNR rolls out local food, wine production concentration next fall
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The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board has approved an innovative new program that allows CASNR students to earn a plant and soil science degree with a concentration in local food and wine production. Students can begin enrolling in the hybrid program next fall. It will be available either at the university's main campus in Lubbock, a regional campus in Fredericksburg, or through on-line courses.

Rivas wins Mr. CASNR contest, as Ag Ambassadors conquer Queso Cook-off
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A junior animal science major from Tahoka took home first place honors in CASNR’s Mr. CASNR contest this month at Tech's Animal & Food Sciences' Livestock Arena. Dane Rivas representing the Agri-Techsan organization won first place in the western wear, interview and talent competition, while the inaugural winner of the CASNR Winter Welcome Queso Cook-off was a team from the Ag Ambassadors organization.
Agricultural Leaders; First cohort selected for new CASNR MILE program
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Fourteen CASNR undergraduate students have been selected for the first cohort of the new Matador Institute of Leadership Engagement (MILE) Program. The three-semester leadership certificate program seeks to develop participants' personal and professional skills while exposing them to the key issues affecting local, state, and national agriculture and policy. 

Chancellor’s Distinguished Teaching, Research Awards go to CASNR standouts
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Two faculty members with CASNR have been selected to receive Chancellor's Council Distinguished Faculty Awards, the highest faculty honor in the university system. The winners are Courtney Meyers, an associate professor and graduate studies coordinator with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, and Venugopal Mendu, an assistant professor in the Department of Plant and Soil Science.
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